
 

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Christmas Performance Recordings 

On Monday 2nd December, we will each be recording a performance of a few Christmas 

songs as a class. We have been practising for this as an alternative to a Christmas 

production this year. 

As such, children will need to bring in either a Christmas jumper or something festive to 

wear to jazz up their ordinary school uniform. Please so remember to send these in! 

Book Fair 

There will be a book fair at the school between the 2nd and the 5th of December. This will 

be open daily in the Infant Hall between 3:15 and 3:45. Please do use this opportunity, 

books make a perfect stocking filler! 

The Squashed Tomato Challenge 

As mentioned last week, we will soon be completing a Design and Technology project using 

gears, pulleys and levers. The children will be designing their own solutions to a global 

challenge using their science knowledge.  

If you have any recycled materials such as cardboard boxes, plastic bottles, yoghurt pots 

or other small containers, please do bring them in so that the children can use them. We 

will be constructing from Monday 2nd December. 

         

  Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  

 

 

 

 

 

                  

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Christmas Performance Recordings 

On Monday 2nd December, we will each be recording a performance of a few Christmas 

songs as a class. We have been practising for this as an alternative to a Christmas 

production this year. 

As such, children will need to bring in either a Christmas jumper or something festive to 

wear to jazz up their ordinary school uniform. Please so remember to send these in! 

Book Fair 

There will be a book fair at the school between the 2nd and the 5th of December. This will 

be open daily in the Infant Hall between 3:15 and 3:45. Please do use this opportunity, 

books make a perfect stocking filler! 

The Squashed Tomato Challenge 

As mentioned last week, we will soon be completing a Design and Technology project using 

gears, pulleys and levers. The children will be designing their own solutions to a global 

challenge using their science knowledge.  

If you have any recycled materials such as cardboard boxes, plastic bottles, yoghurt pots 

or other small containers, please do bring them in so that the children can use them. We 

will be constructing from Monday 2nd December. 

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  

 

 


